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Hubbardston Conservation Commission
7 Main Street, Unit #2
Hubbardston, MA  01452

978-928-1400 x212
health@hubbardstonma.us
Conservation Commission

Library Basement Conference Room

September 3, 2019 Meeting Minutes

The Conservation Commission meeting was called to order at 7:02pm in the library basement conference room.

Present:
 



Rick Green, Chair


Kayla Larson-Dubois, Member
Rich Clapham, Member


Matt Martunas, Guest


Mark Kresge, Guest


Sami Aslaun, Guest



Bob Hatch, Guest


Mary Ann Dipinto, Guest
Review and Approve Minutes from August 6, 2019 two changes to be made 

Kayla D. motioned, Rick G. 2nd, All Approved


New Business:

Proposed Conservation Restriction on Malone Road Property
Bob Hatch and Mark Kresge presented the Malone Road Preliminary Conservation Restriction to the Commission.  Question from a previous meeting was discussed, can we keep a portion of the land unrestricted in order to later put a pavilion or something else there. Answer was no North County Land Trust who is the Grantee would frown upon that and could jeopardize future grants.  The Commission will review the proposal and let them know via email if anything else is needed to be discussed. Kayla D. asked if North County had other lands in Hubbardston and the answer was yes on Underwood Rd.  Rich C. asked if they were hands on in the project, answer was that they do stay in the loop.

Review Letter from USDA FSN 1032 with Bob Hatch- The Commission asked Bob to clarify this letter.  Bob will review and get back to the Commission.

Changes made to NOI 147 Williamsville Road- Matt Martunas and Sami Aslaun presented the changes to made at 147 Williamsville.  They increased the watt modules and shrunk the foot print to stay back from the buffer zone in the lower right corner of the plot.
Rich C. made a motion to accept the changes Kayla D. 2nd all in favor
   
Planning Board Letter, Dated 8-12-19- Commission had no issues with the proposal to add a house and septic to the property.
NAE-2019-01730, Mason Brook/Brigham Pond modified rockfill slope stabilization. Reviewed
Zoning approval on Bemis/Navajo St Zoning Opinion on Pitcherville Rd. Reviewed
Review plans for 27 Morgan Rd.- Commission questioned why the tank was not just moved perpendicular to the existing one, the answer was that it would be sitting above grade that way due to the slope of the land.
Rich C. made a motion to accept the changes Kayla D. 2nd all in favor
Review Plans for 63 Chippewa- Commission reviewed plans and requested a NOI
Rick G. made a motion to request and NOI be filed Kayla D. 2nd all in favor
Forest Cuttings:
None
Commission Business, mail, procedures, etc. –


None
Motion made to adjourn meeting at 8:08 pm by Rick G. Kayla D. 2nd all in Favor
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